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| am writing to air my opposition to the abortion bill put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.

If this bill is passed and all restrictions to late term abortions are removed we will see babies, of
the same age as premature babies that are considered viable and being saved, being killed for
no medical reasons.

This is just not acceptable and is quite wrong and is abominable.

The current abortion laws should not be weakened.

Yours faithfully
Brian Peirce





